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You don't often get email from jaxco@msn.com. Learn why this is important

RE: 747 S. Cleveland Avenue
 
Yes, I oppose this business operating at 747 South Cleveland Avenue.
Why? Simple. More excessive traffic, and more parking congestion on Pinehurst and surrounding,
residential streets.
 
Often I can’t park anywhere on Pinehurst because someone from elsewhere is parked there.
Every couple hours, they leave and soon are replaced by someone else. Often, with cars on both side
of the street,
passing traffic must stop at the end of the block as there is not sufficient room for two cars to pass.
In the yard last month,
I witnessed a loud snapping sound and saw a car’s outside mirror fly into my yard, knocked loose by
a car trying to squeeze
by a parked car. The striking car stopped, then quickly left the scene, leaving the damaged car owner
to discover it
and pay for the repair himself.
 
We have much too traffic now to be handled by the neighborhood.
 
Deny the license approval.
 
Jack Mueller
651 690 3322
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